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Project Update – Brandon Overflow Culvert 

Date: 4/14/2017 

Operations This Week (4-10 thru 4-14) 

This week we installed our support piers under the Blue Moon Clothing Shop.  We have supported the 

overhang section of the building and have continued hammering rock right up to the building.  We are 

monitoring the vibration and have taken reports.  We had an independent company come on site and 

are awaiting the seismograph report from a day of testing.  As reported in the field, there are no issues 

or concerns with the rock removal process. 

Operations Next Week (4-17 thru 4-21) 

We expect to clean out the remainder of the rock in the box culvert excavation.  That means most of the 

rock hammering will be over with! The only reason we may have a small time of hammering from this 

point is when we set the last catch basin, which may or may not be in ledge.  Either way, it will be for a 

minimal amount of time. 

Gendron will be onsite Tuesday prepping for footers with a plan to pour them by the end of the week. 

Project Extended Look Out (4-10 thru 4-14) 

Once the footers are poured in the previous week, we will be planning to set the remaining box sections 

from CAMP Precast.  This will be the remaining of the box sections.  We will then have to grout the joints 

and get AD Rossi to the job and install a waterproof membrane on all joints, as they did on the other 

side.   

Also this week, Markowski Excavating will begin backfilling the box culvert and Gendron will begin 

forming up and installing the cast in place inlet structure.  The end is very close, and we will be wrapping 

things up quickly. 

Thank-you, 

 

Tom Markowski 

Markowski Excavating 


